Mr. Robert Potter, Superintendent of the Valley Collection Division Bureau of Sanitation has agreed that the City’s new curbside side-loading trash trucks should not be using Balboa Boulevard except when collecting north of Rinaldi on Mondays. 
He indicated that there are a number of trucks that may be here on other days of the week for special collections.  Apart from the vehicle ID numbers listed below, they are easy to recognize because unlike the new curbside trash trucks which are side-loaders,  these vehicles have either a front fork-loader for picking up bins or an open rear-compactor cavity for dumping large items into.
These vehicles are permitted to use Balboa all week:

002 PARK SERVICE
003 PARK SERVICE
014 BULKY ITEMS / WHITE GOODS PICKUP
These are the alternate trucks that will be used in the event that the above are out of service:

029

108

275

288

338

982

983

984

To report City trash trucks which violate the “Monday only” prohibition, he asks us to please have the three digit number located on the back or sides of the truck or the license plate number and call 1-800-773-2489, press “0” then tell the operator that you want to file a report of a truck illegally using Balboa Boulevard north of Rinaldi on a non-trash day.   Give them the number, time and date and if you would like a call back you must ask them for a return call. 

You can also e-mail the same information to Mr. Potter at rpotter@san.lacity.org. 
